
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
27 November 2017 

FoI request (Ref: 20171124-01) 

 

Thank you for your request for information about internet webpages accessed by LSB staff. 

In terms of the first part of your request, I can confirm that we do not hold this information in 

the format that you have requested it – we do not record the information in a way that would 

allow such a breakdown.  

In relation to the second part of your request, the most accessed URL in the last 30 days 

was: www.legalservicesboard.org.uk.  

If you are dissatisfied with this response to your request for information, you have the right to 

ask for an internal review / to submit a complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of information – 

Complaints procedure). 

The reference for your request, which should be quoted in all correspondence, is: 20171124-

01.  

Legal Services Board 
One Kemble Street 
London 
WC2B 4AN 
 
www.legalservicesboard.org.uk 

 

http://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/
http://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/can_we_help/lsb_policies_procedures/freedom_of_information/index.htm
http://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/can_we_help/lsb_policies_procedures/freedom_of_information/index.htm

